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Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 

 

 

Dear Ms. Schlom, 

 

The State of Wisconsin is pleased to receive the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services’ (CMS) 

letter dated October 29, 2024, authorizing the Wisconsin Division of Medicaid Services to operate the 

BadgerCare Reform section 1115 demonstration (Project Number 11-W-00293/5) through December 

31, 2029. The State accepts the award of approval for the extension of BadgerCare Reform Waiver and 

accepts the Special Terms and Conditions (STCs) to operate this demonstration as outlined in the 

approval letter. 

 

We wish to thank you and your team for your diligent, collaborative work in approving the BadgerCare 

Reform extension. We appreciate your thoughtful approach to ensuring that this demonstration was 

carefully crafted and approved to help improve both the health and the lives of Medicaid members in 

Wisconsin. 

 

We look forward to continuing discussions with CMS as implementation proceeds. In the meantime, if 

you have questions or need any information, please contact Allie Merfeld at 608-267-4029 or at 

Alexandra.Merfeld@dhs.wisconsin.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

William Hanna 

Medicaid Director 




